From: Tom Long
Sent: 12/3/2012 12:58:31 PM

To: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bottorff, Thomas E (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3);
Cc: Bone, Traci (traci.bone@cpuc.ca.gov); Austin Yang (Austin. Yang@sfgov.org); Joe

Malkin(jmalkin@orrick.com) (jmalkin@orrick.com); marcel@turn.org
(marcel@turn.org); Pocta, Robert M. (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov); Como, Joe
(joe.como@cpuc.ca.gov); SBNeg (SBNeg@cpuc.ca.gov); Craig Bettencourt
(cbettencourt@prager.com); Connie Jackson (Clackson@sanbruno.ca.gov);
BrittStrottman (bstrottman@meyersnave.com); Paull Karen P.
(karen.paull@cpuc.ca.gov); Serizawa, Linda (linda.serizawa@cpuc.ca.gov); Tom
Long (tlong@turn.org); Theresa Mueller (Theresa.Mueller@sfgov.org); Steven
Meyers (smeyers@meyersnave.com)

Bcec:

Subject: Re: Draft Note to Commissioners
Thanks Michele. I'm out of the office at the moment and will need to take a closer look at this.
Please don't send until TURN has signed off. Thanks.
Tom

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 3, 2012, at 12:44 PM, "Cooke, Michelle" <michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Draft below, please edit as appropriate

Commissioners- as part of our continuing discussions to resolve the
outstanding PG&E enforcement proceedings, the following parties
(Consumer Protection and Safety Division, Pacific Gas and Electric
Company, Division of Ratepayer Advocates, The Utility Reform Network,
City of San Bruno, and City and County of San Francisco) have agreed
not to engage in ex parte communications with respect to the proposed
decision on PG&E’s Pipeline Safety Enhancement Plan in Rulemaking
11-02-019. The Proposed Decision is scheduled for vote on December
20, 2012.

We respectfully request that the Commissioners not engage in any
communications regarding the PSEP PD with any party in the
rulemaking. We also request that no all party meetings be scheduled.
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The current record is thorough and detailed comments have been
submitted and should stand without the need for ex parte
communications. Honoring this request will allow the parties to dedicate
their resources to continuing to work towards a beneficial outcome for
the public, ratepayers, and shareholders.

Thank you for your consideration.

Michelle Cooke

Director of Administrative Services
California Public Utilities Commission
415703 2163

415987 1184

mic@cpuc.ca.qov
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